
DECEMBER
COMING UP IN 2025…

WINTER 
BREAK 

SPEAKING OUT COLLECTIVE 

WEBSITE

As a third grade team we want to end 2024 
by saying thank you to our students and families 
for such a great start to the school year. We have 
already learned so much and had such a fun 
time building community and getting to know 
each other. We cannot believe 4 months have 
already flown by! 

We are excited to start the new year with a 
new project! We will be diving into learning 
about Animal Adaptations and how animals in 
Minnesota survive in all sorts of weather and 
habitats. We will also begin studying geometry, 
points of view, and life cycles of plants and 
animals. 

We will be setting new goals and resolutions 
for the New Year when we return to school in 
January. Please talk with your students about 
new goals they want to achieve in 2025! 

Winter Break will 
be from Monday, 
December 23rd until 
Monday, January 6th. 
Over the break we 
have sent home 
homework for students 
to work on. In addition, 
please encourage your 
child to read at least 20 
minutes each day! 
Please have a relaxing 
and safe winter break! 
See you in 2025!

We had our final session with Speaking Out Collective 
this week. Our students have had such a great time learning 
about storytelling and acting with our acting teachers. It 
was so much fun to be able to share out our poems, stories, 
and art. These sessions have been specifically focused on 
historical-fiction stories from black voices in Minneapolis and 
St. Paul. Please make sure to ask your child about their time 
spent during Speaking Out. 


